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Dear Sir:

parte to AmartsZist altimo concerning the do of

Indians at Sugar Island, Mich., to which I have not

the honour of receiving a reply I beg to say that Mr

Meinnes, the special Agent whose report etc., were sent to

you, has now returned here.

should you determine upon proesentio

however, and desire his assistance this Department will so

Beaveur to place it at your diesel.

Yours very truly.

HansFällen

The Honsurale

The Indian Comissioner

Wasbington, D.C.

U. S. A.
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